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Holly Hills Happenings

HOLLY HILLS IMPROYEMENT ASSOCIATION (HHIA) Grand to Morganford = Bates to Loughborough

MNext Meeting

Mon., July 24 + 7:30 p.m.

Southern Commercial Bank
5515 South Grand Avenue

Speaking at the Meeting:

Stacy Ross will be spaaking about
the neighborhood recycling
program.

Meeting Schedule

Mon., Sept. 35  General Meeting
Mon, Mov. 27 General Meeting

In This Issue...

Meighborhood Recycling
Program
Paladora Pizza and Mora

Aldermanic Update
Southwest Dogpark update

Neighborhood Recycling Program

Stacy Ross, a six-year resident

Holly Hills, recently completed the
Meighborhood Leadership program

at the University of Missouni 5t. Louis
and will be presenting her class project
on neighborhood recycling at our next
general meeting. She became inwerested
in the program after leaming about

the work of several other community
leaders in and around the
neighborhood, and figured this program
could help her tap into the “human
resources” we have in Holly Hills and
strengthen our neighborhood HHIA
provided financial assistance in support
of Stacy’s interest with the agreement
that she would present her project
plan to the neighborhood.

Stacy chose a recycling project for her
course project because of her personal
interest in the activity (she admits that
she can't throw amything away without
picturing where it will end up) and

because she believes it could help
create a sense of community without

there being a crisis.

In fact, ona of the things she would
most like to see change in our
neighborhood is that crisis mentality of
community invohement She pointed
out how forturate we are to not have
so many of the problems encountered
in other neighborhoods, but it often
takes challenges to bring people
together. Az she said,"Id like to figure
out a way to develop that sense of
community without a crisis ... And
perhaps having a mission, like the
recycling project can do that™

Stacy Ross will be the guest speaker
at the next HHIA general meeting on
Manday, July 24t at 7:30 PM and will
provide additional details on the
Meighborhood Leadership Program
and her proposed recycling project.
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NEIGHBORHOOD HELP WANTED

» Volunteer HHIA Web Design/Maintenance Person needed,
Please conmct 569-5708,

» HELP PROMOTE HOLLY HILLS! Yolunteers are needed
for the upcoming2006 Holly Hills House Tour. Please contact
Paul Sager at paul@@paulsagercom or 351 -9224.
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From Our Association President...

You can join the Holly Hills Improvement
Association by calling (314} 569-5708, or by
e-mailing us at hollyhil@stlouis.missouri.org
One-year, houschold mambership  § 10

Business membership § 15

HHIA Board Members

Dan Hasg President

Faul Sager Vice President

Victoria Hatfield Chechik  fmmediate Past President
Mary jo Gordon Past Presidant

Beth Murphy Treasurer

Anne Borgmeyer Recording Secretary
Monica Groth Farrar Corresponding Secretary
Mary Lopinot Member at knge

Dee McAliney Member @t brge
Liza/Tom Roth Membear @ knge

Joe Rusch Member @t brge

Mark Smith Mambar @ knge

Join the HHIA Email list

If you are interested in baing updated by the
Holly Hills Board in between newsletters, send an
email to holyhil@stlouis.missouri.org
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Dear Meghbors,
Recently, several of us
gathered in  the alley
behind our home to stare
in amazement at the
water gushing from the
wllapsed pool of another
Somecne
how
unforturate it was that its

neighbor

commented

usually an evert like this
that gets people out of
their yards and talking to
one another. | was struck
by the comment arnd left
thinking that we really
need to do more as a
neighborhood to unite

around positive causes.

You'll hear about one of
those causes at the next
general meeting, when
neighborbood  resident
Stacy Ross talks about a
project she dewveloped
while  attending the
Meighborhood
Leadership Program at
the University of Missourd,
5t Louis.

To update you on a few
things going on in and
around the neighborhood
The new Schnudks store
at Loughborough
Commans is schaduled to
open on Tuesday August
Hth and negotiations are

oontinuing with potential
terants for the outparcels.
The Flora Conservancy of
Carondalet Park is hoping
@ have the funding in
place for a fall landscaping
of the boathouse and will
be in need of volunteers
to assist with that effort
Pease feel free to contact
HHIA if you're interested
in volunteering for this or
any other activity to
benefit our
neighborhoo d Regards,
Dan Haxg,

HHIA President, 2005-2007

Schnuck's at Loughborough Commons will
have their grand opening on Angust 29th, 2006.

Watch the local paper for more information

about grand opening events.

SCHALLER REALTY

Residents of Holly Hills for over 25 years

Seller's & Buyer's Agents | Mortgages
Insurance | Property Management

7419 S. Broadway | 314-832-6100
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